
My name is Amy Ellis and I am Maiden Erlegh School in Reading’s Safeguarding 

and Outreach Worker. With many years of experience working with families and 

young people, I can give advice on a range of different challenges a family may 

face and help to identify and find the right support for you.  

From January 2024 I will be offering drop in sessions for parents and carers fortnightly 

between 9.30 and 11.30am. if you would like to book in a 15 minute slot and have a chat 

and a cuppa, please do email me at: a.ellis@maidenerleghtrust.org or give reception a 

call on 01189 668 065 and ask for Amy Ellis.  

THEN COME ALONG TO AN  

OUTREACH DROP IN SESSION!  

DROP IN DATES FOR TERM 3:   

23th January  7th February  21st February  

6th March  20th March   


